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27ú Deireadh Fómhair 2022– 27th 

October 2022 

 

 

27/10/23 – Well done and thank you to all our pupils who came to 

school in costume today ad helped to raise funds for Mourne First 

Responders. 

 

 

 

Dátaí don Dialann -  
 

 

27/10/2023- Dioscó Oíche Shamhna -  Gaelscoil & Naíscoil na 

mBeann Halloween Disco next Friday evening – All proceeds will 

go to Gaelscoil and  Naíscoil Funds.  Everyone Welcome! 
 

Gaelscoil and Naíscoil na mBeann will be closed for Halloween break on 30th and 

31st October.  Pupils will return to school on Wednesday 1st November 2023 

 
 

 

29/11/2023- Leath-lae scoile fá choinne cruinnithe 

tuismitheora/ ½ day for Parent Teacher 

meetings 

 
          Parentpay & Clubs – Please Check & Pay As Soon As Possible 
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For more events happening in our 

area over the next couple of weeks, 

please go to www.boircheiochtar.com 

or see the Boirche Íochtar email 

which was sent to you previously. 
 

 

 

 
During the Halloween Break, can everyone take a look 

around home for reading books belonging to school and 

return the to us as soon as possible. 

 

 

Oíche Shamhna sona daoibh! – 

Happy Halloween Everyone! 
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Oíche Shamhna 2023 i nGaelscoil na mBeann 

– Halloween 2023 at Gaelscoil na mBeann 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Gaelscoil na mBeann / Naíscoil na mBeann  

Seoladh:  127A Bóthar Chaisleán Nua, Cill Chaoil, Co. an Dúin, BT34 4NL  

Guthán:  028 41258418 

 

 

   

 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

Gaelscoil na mBeann / Naíscoil na mBeann  

Seoladh:  127A Bóthar Chaisleán Nua, Cill Chaoil, Co. an Dúin, BT34 4NL  

Guthán:  028 41258418 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


